NOTICE OF AWARD

24 November 2020

MR. GIANNE CARLO CHUA

Main Photographer and Videographer
GCC VISUALS VIDEO AND PHOTO
Shoalhaven, New South Wales, Australia

Dear Mr. Chua:

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal for VIDEO PRODUCTION for our
Social Media Activation for Filipino-Australians joint project with the Philippine
Embassy has been accepted. Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this
notice of award by signing at the space provided below. Please email the signed
copy to:

noridelosreyes@morefuninthephilippines.com.au
cc. ely@morefuninthephilippines.com.au.

You are also required to immediately enter into a contract with us. Failure to do so
shall be a ground for cancellation of this award.

We appreciate your interest in this opportunity and we look forward to your
satisfactory performance of your obligations under the project.

Please feel free to contact us for any questions you may have.

Kind regards,

QU Ol Qidn,
NORJAMIN G. DELOS REYES
Attache, Australia/New Zealand

Conforme:
(Name of authorized representative and signature)

(Date) 34 Noopber 2020




